
Report on “Freshman Orientation Program” 

Freshman Orientation Programme was held on 18/07/2019 at GIDC DEGREE ENGINEERING 

COLLEGE, ABRAMA for New Engineering Aspirants. They had been provided with 

information of Placement Cell, Cultural Activity Cell, etc. Along with students and their parents, 

the principal, HoDs, and Faculty Members remained present in the programme. 

The orientation program is an opportunity to build a network of resources that will help students 

and their parents to start their GDEC journey in better manner on the right path. 

The Student orientation scheduled on 18/07/2019 at Seminar Hall, Computer Engineering 

Department started with Prayer, followed by lamp lighting in presence of Principal Dr. Neeraj D. 

Sharma and all HOD’s. 

Dr. Neeraj D. Sharma, Principal Sir welcomed and congratulated parents for their acceptance to 

the GDEC. He introduced them with activities taking place in the college like SSIP cell, 

placement facility, Cultural activities, mentoring system, student welfare, library, college 

infrastructure etc. and the achievements and mile stones the college has achieved with constant 

pursuance of excellence. 

Prof. Nisha Parekh from ASH department, briefed about the first year academic pattern. The first 

session concluded with vote of thanks by her. 

 

Glimpse of Orientation Program: 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


